
Good evening Countryside Family, this is MR. Whitaker, Assistant Principal, Countryside HS.  
 
A team of 6 Countryside ISTEM Cybersecurity girls worked on the Girls Go CyberStart cybersecurity competition during 
2nd semester.  After months of hard work and dedication, Countryside HS’s team was one of 6 Florida HS teams that 
qualified to compete virtually at the 2020 National Championship for Girls Go CyberStart (NCGGCS) on May 20-21, 
2020. 
 
Countryside HS Girls Go CyberStart Team: 

• Hayley Rosenberg, 11 

• Madisyn “Sage” Waite, 10 

• Amanda Coleman, 11 

• Annika Khotsimeuang, 11 

• Rylie Evans, 11 

• Margaryta Polishchuk, 11 
 
We had THREE FBLA State Champions! Here are the results from the virtual competition: 
 

• 1st Place – Computer Applications – Jacob Kearschner 

• 1st Place – Sports & Entertainment Management – Joey Weyres 

• 1st Place – Spreadsheet Applications – Ryan Faulkner 
 
Senior Pick Up/Drop off information 

▪ Congratulations! It is finally time to pick up your cap & gowns and begin to celebrate your accomplishments! As 

per CDC sanctions, all occupants must remain in their vehicle.  All items will be placed in the back of the vehicle, 

adhering to a non-contact pick up guideline.  Have the back of the vehicle accessible) truck/back door unlocked) 

▪ You must place a sign (8.5 X 11 is fine) in your front windshield that boldly and clearly states student’s name in 

the format of Last name, First name. 

▪ Enter the campus and follow the signs directing you to your pick-up area.  A staff member will direct you to pull 

into a pick-up station. 

 

➢ Cap & Gowns will be placed in your vehicle/ Locker and other items as well. 

 
➢ A Yard Sign will be placed in your vehicle/Celebrating our 2020 Countryside Graduates. 

 
Look on our webpage and facebook for specific pick up times for you by last name, these specific times and traffic 
pattern flow will be posted next week.  Anything you need to hand in you can at this time, make sure it is in a bag 
labeled with your name.  I will send out information regarding underclassman drop off times in the near future.   
May 18-21st is for seniors only.   
 
I hope you and your families are doing well, and Happy Mothers day to all those moms out there!  Have a great weekend 
and GO Cougars!  

Monday, May 18, 
2020 

Tuesday, May 19, 2020 Wednesday, May 20, 2020 Thursday, May 21 

Last Names  A-H Last Names  I-P Last Names  Q-Z Alternate Make Up day 


